
Dear Parents Guardians, 

Our Lady’s College aims to improve the facilities for students. With the recent 

emphasis on wellbeing and following a long tradition of pastoral care in the school 

teachers have identified the benefits of promoting participation in sport to help build 

the character and wellbeing of students. 

We plan to construct an all -weather Astro facility. The development of an Astro 

facility is in its infancy stage. The Astro facility will support  the curriculum and the 

extra -curricular activities of teachers and students  in the school. The following sports 

will be played on the all- weather facility 

• Basketball 

• Soccer 

• Camogie 

• Gaelic Football 

• Athletics 

• Hockey 

Fundraising 

We plan to  hold an Oscar (OskaRs) event next January 24th.Please see the attached 

flyer with further details. 

 

We are looking for parents to get involved and to encourage companies friends or to 

participate in the process. It is an excellent experience full of fun and opens the 

opportunity for you to try something different over the winter months. 

There will be a meeting in the school in October. Details of the information night 

facilitated by Kevin Rowe events will be communicated to you at a later date.  



The process involves an individual signing up themselves or with a group of friends. 

Through sponsorship they raise an amount of money and for this they participate in 

the making of a professional standard movie supported with acting classes and 

filming of a chosen movie. In January there will be an evening at the movies in the 

City North Hotel with all the glitz and glamour of an Oscar evening. 

For our development to proceed we need as many parents as possible to get involved, 

names can be given to Mr Conway in the school by Friday October 4th. 


